
 
 
 

RES-2023-13 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

COUNTY OF LOUISA 
RESOLUTION 

  
At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Louisa held in the Louisa 
County Public Meeting Room at 5:00 PM on the 17th day of July 2023, at which the following 
members were present, the following resolution was adopted by a majority of all members of the 
Board of Supervisors, the vote being recorded in the minutes of the meeting as shown below: 

 
 

RESULT:  
MOVER: None  
SECONDER: None  
AYES: None  

 
 

A RESOLUTION REQUESTING VDOT SUDY THE FEASIBILITY OF A HIDDEN DRIVEWAY 
SIGN ON ROUTE 605 (SHANNON HILL ROAD)  

 
WHEREAS, it is the intention of the Louisa County Board of Supervisors to protect the health, 
safety, and welfare of all its citizens; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors feel there is a need for VDOT study the feasibility of a 
"Hidden Driveway sign" at 7551 Shannon Hill Road, along Route 605, as there appears to be 
safety concerns for the current road conditions; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Board feels that the safety on this highway can be significantly improved. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, on this 17th day of July, 2023, that the Louisa 
County Board of Supervisors hereby requests that the Virginia Department of Transportation 
study the feasibility of a "Hidden Driveway sign" at 7551 Shannon Hill Road, along Route 605, as 
there appears to be safety concerns for the current road conditions.  
 
 
A Copy, teste: 

_______________________________ 
Christian R. Goodwin, Clerk 

Board of Supervisors 
Louisa County, Virginia 


